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NEW JOURNAL TO REACH PEDIATRIC NUTRITION SPECIALISTS 

ICAN: INFANT, CHILD, & ADOLESCENT NUTRITION LAUNCHING THIS MONTH 
 
Los Angeles, London, New Delhi, Singapore and Washington DC (January 6, 2009) – ICAN: Infant, Child, 
& Adolescent Nutrition, the latest journal to be launched by SAGE, is rolling off the press this month. It will 
reach 11,000 primary caregivers who treat patients in pediatric nutrition.  
 
Among the groups that ICAN will reach is the more than 3,000 members of Pediatric Nutrition Practice 
Group (PNPG) of the American Dietetic Association. PNPG members include pediatric registered dietitians 
(RDs), dietetic technicians, registered (DTRs), and other ADA members who recognize the vital role of good 
nutrition in the growth and development of infants, children and adolescents. 
 
Launching this month, ICAN will serve as a bimonthly resource and forum for health care professionals 
involved in the nutritional care of children from birth through adolescence, providing practical information 
derived from research and practice. It will publish peer-reviewed articles translating original basic and 
clinical nutrition research for clinicians, evidence-based practice innovations, research reviews, 
commentaries relating to pediatric nutrition and eating behavior, case reports, roundtable discussions, 
practice tips, media reviews, and alerts to new sources of information for clinicians. 
 
“There is no other journal in the market aimed at educating those who work in infant, child, and adolescent 
nutrition,” said Ron Epstein, SAGE’s Director of Controlled Circulation Publications. “We are confident that 
pediatric dietitians, nurses, and other health care professionals will embrace ICAN as a key resource for 
their practice.” 
 
ICAN will be available in print on January 23 and online January 28.  
 
For more information about ICAN, including author guidelines, and advertising and subscription rates, visit 
the journal’s website at http://ican.sagepub.com. 
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SAGE is a leading international publisher of journals, books, and electronic media for academic, 
educational, and professional markets. Since 1965, SAGE has helped inform and educate a global 
community of scholars, practitioners, researchers, and students spanning a wide range of subject areas 
including business, humanities, social sciences, and science, technology, and medicine. A privately owned 
corporation, SAGE has principal offices in Los Angeles, Washington D.C., London, New Delhi, Singapore 
and Washington DC. www.sagepublications.com 

 


